
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

August 1, 2011 

Mr. Sean Simon (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov) Via Secure FTP 
rpscoiripliance@cpue.ca.gov 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Energy Division 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Re: PacifiCorp's (U 901-E) August 2011 Renewables Portfolio Standard Compliance 
Report 

Dear Mr. Simon, 

Enclosed please find PacifiCorp's (U 901-E) August Renewables Portfolio Standard Compliance 
Report (Report). The Report contains confidential information; the confidential information is 
redacted from the public version of the Report. In your June 30, 2011 email, it was noted 
"Provided that the CEC issues its Notice of Availability on or after June 30, 2011, RPS-obligated 
LSEs may file a single compliance report on August 1, 2011, that meets both the Verified and 
August reporting requirement." The CEC issued its Notice of Availability on July 1, 2011. As 
such, this filing also meets the verified reporting requirement. 

If you have any questions concerning the Report please contact Cathie Allen, Regulatory 
Manager, at (503) 813-5934. 

Very truly yours, 

Andrea L. Kelly 
Vice President, Regulation 

cc: 
R.l 1-05-005 Service List - Public Report via email 
ALJ Regina M. DeAngelis - Harcopies of Confidential and Public version of Report 
ALJ Mar yam Ebke - Hardcopies of Confidential and Public version of Report 
ALJ Burton W. Mattson - Hardcopies of Confidential and Public version of Report 
ALJ Anne E. Simon - Hardcopies of Confidential and Public version of Report 
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